# Nicol, Rebecca

From: Marianne Shearer [MShearer@iemml.org.au]
Sent: Wednesday, 28 November 2012 9:27 AM

To: Hobbs, Tanya

Subject: TRIM: RE: A91335 - Australian Medical Association amendment to authorisation application

#### Dear Tanya,

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the AMA amendment to their authorization application.

While it is an improvement to the earlier proposal, our reservations about patient confusion with regard to knowledge about practice eligibility remains. The proposal itself is welcome, however the association with AMA membership is not valid and should not apply in any way.

Regards, Marianne

## **Marianne Shearer**

Chief Executive Officer

## **Inner East Melbourne Medicare Local**



PO Box 127 Blackburn 3130 6 Lakeside Drive Burwood East VIC 3151 T 03 8822 8444 F 03 8822 8550 E mshearer@iemml.org.au W www.iemml.org.au

Melbourne East GP Network (ABN 86129637412), trading as Inner East Melbourne Medicare Local

This email is confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, any use of the information is prohibited. If this email is received in error please notify us immediately by return email and delete the email and any attachments.

Inner East Melbourne Medicare Local accepts no liability for any damage caused by this email or its attachments due to viruses, unauthorized access or alteration. Unless otherwise stated any views or opinions expressed are those of the author and not necessarily those of the IEMML.



Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

From: Hobbs, Tanya [mailto:Tanya.Hobbs@accc.gov.au]

Sent: Thursday, 15 November 2012 3:51 PM

**To:** Hartcher-O'Brien, Imogen

**Subject:** A91335 - Australian Medical Association amendment to authorisation application [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

Dear Sir/Madam

As an interested party in relation to the Australian Medical Association's (AMA) application for authorisation A91334, please see attached the AMA's letter amending its application.

Please provide any comments in relation to the AMA's amendment by COB Wednesday 21 November 2012 in order for the ACCC to take them into account in its draft determination. Alternatively, there will be a further opportunity to provide comments after the release of the draft determination, prior to the ACCC's issue of its final determination.

Should you have any questions in relation to this email or the ACCC's processes, please do not hesitate to contact by on (02) 6243 1029.

Yours sincerely

Tanya Hobbs

#### Tanva Hobbs

Assistant Director | Adjudication **Australian Competition & Consumer Commission** 23 Marcus Clarke Street Canberra 2601 http://www.accc.gov.au T: +61 0 26243 1029 | F: +61 0 26243 1212



Please consider the environment before printing this email

IMPORTANT: This email from the Australian Competition and Consumer Commission (ACCC), and any attachments to it, contains information that is confidential and may also be the subject of legal, professional or other privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not review, copy, disseminate, disclose to others or take action in reliance on, any material contained within this email. If you have received this email in error, please let the ACCC know by reply email to the sender informing them of the mistake and delete all copies from your computer system. For the purposes of the Spam Act 2003, this email is authorised by the ACCC www.accc.gov.au